Dear Music Student,

The Unit 7 Music Boosters is conducting a fund drive for the Music Directors Fund. This fund is used to provide music, student awards, instrument repair, band and choir accessories and many other items that are not budgeted by the school district. The directors truly appreciate all donations.

The Music Boosters is asking you to provide the names and addresses of 5 or more people – parents, grandparents, aunts and uncles, teachers, friends or other supporters of music. The Music Boosters handles the mailing, receives the donations and presents a check to the directors for the Music Directors Fund at the October Music Booster meeting. The directors will have extra copies of the letter if needed. The letter can also be found at the Music Booster website: unitymusicboosters.org.

Instructions

Enclosed in this envelope are 5 copies of the fundraiser letter.

Please print clearly your name and address on the top lines of each letter.

Please print clearly a donor's name and address on the lower lines of each letter.

(A good source in finding an address is the website www.whitepages.com)

Sign your name at the bottom of each letter. Please feel free to add a personal comment as well.

Please do not fold the letters in any way.

Return the completed letters in this envelope to the directors by September 11.

As an incentive, the name of each student who turns in 3 or more addressed letters by September 11 will be entered in a raffle for a \$50 gift card. There will be one winner from Junior High and one winner from High School.

Thank you for your help in supporting the Music Program at Unit 7.

The Unit 7 Music Boosters